
Position Statement on 

Abortion 
 

 
The Salvation Army believes in the sanctity of human life because human beings are made 

in the image of God.  Each person is of eternal value and each life a gift from God 

worth cherishing, nurturing, and preserving. 

 

The Salvation Army therefore takes seriously the needs, rights and responsibilities of parents 

and unborn children when considering the matter of abortion. We are committed to 

the protection and care of the unborn, and to the promotion of societal systems that 

promote wholeness, freedom, quality of life and the development of the potential of 

all persons. 

 

The Salvation Army supports responsible measures necessary to avoid unwanted pregnancy 

and is opposed to abortion as a means of birth control. We are concerned about a 

growing social acceptance of abortions and believe that a genetic abnormality in the 

unborn child is not generally sufficient to warrant a termination of pregnancy. 

 

When an unwanted pregnancy occurs, The Salvation Army counsels that the parents 

receive caring support for their emotional, physical, social and spiritual needs, and 

that the unborn child be carried to term.  

 

The Salvation Army recognizes tragic and perplexing circumstances that require difficult 

decisions regarding a pregnancy.  Such decisions should be made only after 

prayerful and thoughtful consideration, with appropriate involvement of the 

woman’s family and pastoral, medical and other counsel. 

 

Women who have had an abortion deserve care and respect, and The Salvation Army will 

offer them its services in a loving and compassionate manner without 

discrimination. 
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